ILLINOIS ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY

1021 North Grand Avenue East, P.O. Box 19276, Springfield, Illinois 62794-9276  Mary A. Gade, Director

217/782-6761
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February 6, 1998

Brian H. Martin, CHMM
[1linois Power Company
500 South 27th Street

P.O. Box 511

Decatur, Illinois 62525-1805

Re:  0190100008-Champaign County
IP Town Gas/Champaign
Site Remediation Program/Tech. File

Dear Mr. Martin:

The Illinois Environmental Protection Agency (Illinois EPA) has completed review of Illinois
Power Company’s (IP’s) December 5, 1997 letter (Log No. 97-1606) addressing the Illinois
EPA’s comments regarding the Carlinville MGP-Interim Remedial Measure (IRM) Work Plan,
the December 22, 1997 letter (Log No. 97-1685) addressing the Illinois EPA’s comments
regarding the Champaign MGP IRM Work Plan and the December 23, 1997 letter (Log No. 97-
1688) concerning the “Clarifications of the Champaign MGP Air Monitoring Plan for IRMs”.
Based on the Illinois EPA’s review of the subject letters, IP has successfully addressed the
Illinois EPA’s comments and concerns. If you have any questions or comments, please contact
me at the above telephone number or address.

Sincerely,

Andrew Frierdich, EIT

Site Remediation Program

Remedial Project Management Section
Bureau of Land
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*CC:

Philip Environmental Services Corporation
201 West Sand Bank Road

P.O. Box 230

Columbia, IL 62236-0230

Tetra Tech EM Inc.

Attn: Tom Hahne

200 East Randolph Drive, Suite 4700
Chicago, Illinois 60601



bce: Bureau of Land Division File
Community Relations (Stan Black)
Champaign Regional Office



